
 

Hello 3-Kipling, 

I hope each and every one of you had a lovely two week Easter holiday break and 

spent time with your loved ones. I understand it must have been a difficult two 

weeks to try and enjoy, however I am proud of each and every one of you! I look 

forward to hearing about what activities you got up to during you Easter break. 

Remember to keep on top of your weekly task – this will ensure your learning is 

continued and that you are not missing out! You are all doing extremely well and I 

couldn’t be more proud of you all! 

Safety message of the week: Remember to maintain the 2m distance 

I look forward to hearing about how you are getting on. 

Stay safe, 

Mr Anwar 

 

Mr Anwar 

Remember to not go out unnecessarily.  

 

Message of the 

week:  
 


